
In-House Attorneys Cannot Be
Bound By Non-Competes In Ohio
“If  you’re  an  Ohio  in-house  attorney  and  you  value  your
freedom to make career moves, then you’re in luck. On Feb. 7,
the  Ohio  Board  of  Professional  Conduct  issued  an  opinion
letter stating that in-house counsel cannot be bound by non-
compete agreements.” reports Douglas M. Oldham in The National
Law Review.

“Ohio Rule of Professional Conduct 5.6(a) states that a lawyer
may not participate in an “agreement that restricts the right
of a lawyer to practice after termination of the relationship,
except  an  agreement  concerning  benefits  upon  retirement.”
There  is  a  strong  public  policy  allowing  parties  to  be
represented by the counsel of their choice, and any agreement
that  restricts  an  attorney’s  ability  to  practice  would
undermine that public policy.”

Read the article.
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